

## **Beam County Primary School**Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED.

29th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Reception - Simon Sock - Request for Socks

As part of our literacy learning, we will be reading the book *Simon Sock*. The children will be taking part in a creative activity where they will design and decorate their own sock character.

To help with this, we kindly ask that you send in a clean pair of socks (plain or patterned), ensuring they **do not have any holes,** 

Please send the socks in by **Wednesday 8th October**, ideally in a small plastic bag clearly labelled with your child's name.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support,

Kind regards, The Reception Team

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700 beamcountyprimaryschool.org

Headteacher: Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE Chair of Governors: Mr Lando Du Plooy

















